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      SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio

Society

         10 September 2005
The September meeting was called to order by Pres. KD5DOB with 36 members and guests attending. After introductions the minutes of the Aug. meeting were read and approved. The Treasurers Report was given by KT5OK. We have $3373.27. Jeff also reported annual dues paid to ORSI to ensure our repeater was listed among the repeaters of Oklahoma. 

CORA Report: No meeting till next year. If you have opinions on how the drawings should be conducted in the future contact Ken, N5KUK.

Net Report: Fred is back in the saddle and operating the 10M Net on 28.440 on Wednesday nights 8PM. Our ARES Net continues to have a good number of checkins on Tuesdays at 8PM.

Repeater Report: There seems to be at times, a problem with the “in-town” or minus offset but it is not long term. In the last few days there is a very noisy squelch tail as well. This may have some association with the recent very severe solar events.

VE Team: One person tested Thurs. night and passed the General Exam.

Equipment Report:  Michael, N5OKU has a new HF rig, a Yaesu FT-1000 and John, KD5SRW has for sale a Heathkit SB1000 amplifier.
Old Business: Members were reminded of the Salvation Army Newsletter that is available free of charge. 

New Business: Doug, WX5DF reported on the work performed at the Red Cross radio room recently.  The Icom 706 has been put into use, the triband beam oriented towards the SE and the 40/80 M dipole put back up.

In several instances we were able to handle some traffic or make needed contacts related to the hurricane nets.

The motions were made and carried to donate $100 each to the Red Cross and the Salvation Army. In addition it was moved and carried to allow up to $75 for acquisition and installation of shelving and 8 conductor rotor cable for the Red Cross radio room. There will need to be a “antenna party” to assemble the new triband beam they have and erect it along with the new rotor. An email will be sent out when the time comes to ask for help in doing this. 
The Route 66 Special Event was announced as having started. This is a fun HF event that will run till the 16th.

Program:
The program for today was presented by KD5ZLG. David is the Norman Emergency Manager and he discussed the  National Incident Management System, NIMS. This is the instrument that hopefully will put into place an emergency response system that can be applied to any situation. It is to enable the Federal, State, Tribal and Local governments to work together.

This was a very informative program and David also conducts classes for interested individuals to get the basic certification for NIMS.

The meeting was adjourned.

73 de WG5T

Bill
